
St. Ignatius of Antioch Church 
999 Reading Avenue Yardley, PA 19067       Phone: 215-493-3377 
Website: www.stignatius.church                   E-Mail: contact@stignatius.church 

MINISTERIAL STAFF 
Rev. Andrew C. Brownholtz, Pastor 
Rev. Anthony J. DiGuglielmo, Assistant Pastor 
Deacon Robert J. Skawinski, Retired 
Deacon Michael Cibenko  
Mary Ann DiTommaso, School Principal 
Annmarie C. Flanagan, Director of Religious Education 
Gregory Lucidi, Business Manager  
Maria L. LaMantia, Parish Secretary 
Lee F. Milhous, Music Director 
Trevor Dooley, Youth Minister 
 
RECTORY OFFICE SUMMER HOURS 
Sunday—CLOSED 
Monday– Thursday 9am—4pm 
Friday—9am—12pm 
Saturday—CLOSED 
 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
Saturday: 5:15 PM Vigil Mass 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:30AM 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word: at 9:30 Mass 
Daily, Monday to Friday: 9:00 AM 
Saturday: 8:30 AM 
Holy Day Schedule: 7:00PM Vigil Mass, 7:00AM, 
9:00AM, and 7:00PM. 
Special Schedules for Christmas, New Years & Easter 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: 
Saturdays: 4:00 to 5:00 P.M. 
Confessions will also be heard upon request.  Please call the 
rectory to make an appointment. 
 
NEW PARISHIONERS 
New to the parish? Please call the rectory to register. 
 

August 13, 2017     Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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The kingdom of heaven is like a mustard seed 

"Truly, you are the Son of God." 
Matthew 14:33 



Sunday       August 13, 2017 
1 Kgs 19:9a, 11-13a; Ps 85:9-14; Rom 9:1-5; Mt 14:22-
33 
7:30AM    Thomas (Lee) Carroll  
                 (The Carroll Family) 
9:30AM    Michael Herlihy (Margaret Herlihy) 
11:30AM  Barbara Jean Furlan  
                  (The Twomey Family) 
 
Monday     
Dt 10:12-22; Ps 147:12-15, 19-20; Mt 17:22-27 
9:00AM    All Living and Deceased Members of the 
      Parish 
7:00PM     Loretta and Bill Amerine / living 
      (Meryl and Chuck Jacobson) 
 
Tuesday          
Rv 11:19a; 12:1-6a, 10ab; Ps 45:10-12, 16; 1 Cor 
15:20-27; Lk 1:39-56 
7:00AM    Eleanor Edinger (Ava and John Puma) 
9:00AM    Ann Noto (Rose Ann and Tom LaFisca) 
7:00PM    Erne Hofelder  
                 (Anthony and Margie Primola)   
 
Wednesday 
Dt 34:1-2; Ps 66:1-3a, 5, 8, 16-17; Mt 18:15-20 
9:00AM    Tom Burka / living  
       
Thursday 
Jos 3:7-10a, 11, 13-17; Ps 114:1-6; Mt 18:21 — 19:1 
9:00AM    Matilda E. Richards  
                  (Bill and Katie Pasko) 
 
Friday    
Jos 24:1-13; Ps 136:1-3, 16-18, 21-22, 24;Mt 19:3-12 
9:00AM   The Favata Family (Phyllis Atkins) 
 
Saturday 
Jos 24:14-29; Ps 16:1-2a, 5, 7-8, 11; Mt 19:13-15 
8:30AM   Julius Smith (Todd and Carol Pletnick) 
5:15PM   Joseph Pedrick (Kathleen Pedrick) 
 
Sunday     August 20, 2017 
Is 56:1, 6-7; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8; Rom 11:13-15, 29-32; 
Mt 15:21-28 
7:30AM   Thomas (Lee) Carroll  
                 (The Carroll Family) 
9:30AM   Joseph Murphy (The Murphy Family) 
11:30AM  Kathleen Gasson  
                 (Joe, Mary Claire and Claire Marie Rossi) 
 
 

Daily Readings and Mass Intentions 
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ADORATION CHAPEL- Won't you consider  being 
a substitute adorer this summer?  It's not a permanent 
commitment, we just ask that you give us your name 
and phone number.  We will call you when we need a 
sub and if you are able to do it, it's most appreciated.  If 
you are interested in becoming a permanent adorer, our 
open hours are:  Sunday 5pm, 6pm, Monday 
9am, 10am and 3pm, Friday 1am and Saturday 1am and 
6am (the last 2 Saturdays of the month).  Kindly call 
Marianne Kloc at 267-346-0152 if you are interested.  
 
ANNOINTING OF THE SICK—Please call the rec-
tory if someone is sick. The Holy Eucharist will be 
brought to anyone homebound.     
 
 
CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP—All are invited 
- as we sing God’s praises and share in His Word and 
His Love in an intimate community of faith. We meet 
every Tuesday from 7:00-8:30PM in Room 2F in the 
Meeting Center. For more information, please contact 
our spiritual prayer group director, Deacon Bob Ska-
winski, at rjcs1219@verizon.net. 
 
CLOTHING COLLECTION—You can donate wear-
able, used clothing at the Thrifty Irishman clothing bin 
in our parking lot. Your donations are greatly appreciat-
ed! 
 
FOOD COLLECTION— We will collect our usual 
items for Mary’s Pantry on the second Sunday of each 
month.  Please bring your canned and boxed items, pa-
per goods and baby needs to Mass and place them in 
the designated places 
 
PRAYER REQUESTS—The receptacle for prayer 
requests is a wooden box located on the wall under the 
First Station of the Cross. All are welcome to place 
prayer requests in the box. A member of the parish 
prayer group will intercede for your request for 7 days. 
 
 
RCIA—For those who are considering becoming a 
member of the Catholic Faith, information is available. 
Please contact the Director of Religious Education, 
Annmarie Flanagan, at 215-493-5204 or 215-370-5701. 
 
ROSARY—All are invited to recite the rosary after the 
9:00am Mass. For those who can stay longer, the Chap-
let of Divine Mercy is also recited.  The rosary is also 
recited before the 5:15pm Saturday Mass starting at 
4:45pm.   
 
WEDDINGS—Arrangements should be made at least 
six months in advance. Please call the rectory to make 
an appointment with one of the priests.  
 
 
 
 



FOR THE SICK IN OUR  
COMMUNITY that they return to 
the comfort of good health: Loretta 
Amerine, Sabrina Amerine, Eileen 
Burke, Ruthann Carroll, Brynn Clare 
Connor, Cliff Conway, Gabrielle 
Cordisco, Mary C. Crawford, Alex 
Dobzanski, Olga Fleming, David Fry, 
Rose Ann Grall, Madeline Guarnieri, 
Denise Hiel, Charles Jacobson, An-
drew Kelly, Jake Lindahl, Ellen Mas-
terson, Donna McCarthy, Christine 
Miller, Eileen Murphy, Lily Murphy, 
Christine Nassar, Daniel O’Brien, 
James O’Brien, Francisco Pepito, 
Richard Petrucco, Thelma Pisano, 
James Reynolds, Madison Ritter, Mark 
Sassaman, Marlene Spillane, Darwin 
Stout, Catherine Torres, Jane Wallace, 
Donald Weston, Sabrina Wooding, 
Barbara Zenno.  (Please call the recto-
ry to submit prayer requests for the 
sick, and also to remove a name 
from the list.  Names will be re-
moved after a month, unless you 
request otherwise.) 
 
FOR OUR BELOVED  
DECEASED, especially Patr ick Joy, 
Wayne Thomas, all of our service per-
sonnel killed while serving our coun-
try, those who have no one to pray for 
them, and the Holy Souls in purgatory. 
 
FOR THOSE SERVING OUR 
COUNTRY : 
Cameron Armstrong, Matthew Bauer, 
Melissa Bishop, Christian Blaydon, 
Sara Brill, Mark Buckley, Michael 
Joseph Buckley, Brad Bullman, Evan 
Cumming, Brent Cummings, Kevin 
O’Brien Darby, Staten DeTample, 
Andrew Dill, Ronald Ernst, Kevin 
Frawley, Anthony Fuscarello, Joe Gal-
le, Jessica Garcia, Shane Gibbons, 
Stephen Greene, Jonathan Grubb, Ed-
ward Hill, David & Christine 
Kawoczka Krueger, Matthew Krall, 
Justin Kumor, Daniel LaMorte, Matt 
Leonardo, James Limer, Michael 
Lowe, W. Kyle Magrisi, Joseph 
Marchand, Greg Marolo, Matthew 
McGurk, Phil Melandez, Chris Mer-
rick, David Morgan, Kevin Nash, Ste-
phen Neder, Fred Olivari, John 
O’Rourke, John Parente, J.C. Peabody, 
Laura Perazzola, Gregory B. Procacci-
ni, Jason Propst, Matthew Rieser, 
James Tams, Scott Toro, John 
Worman.  

FISCAL CORNER 
 

This week we will take a quick look at Sunday collections.  Total Collections 
for the month of July 2017, including electronic giving were $88,702.  This 
included 5 Sundays for a weekly average of $17,740.  Last year our July col-
lections, including electronic giving, totaled $72,886, including 5 Sundays 
for a weekly average of $14,577.  Due to your efforts, commitment and gen-
erosity, we have seen an average weekly increase of $3,163 for the month of 
July!!   We believe this increase was due to a combination of our increased 
offertory program and our new electronic giving implementation.    A com-
plete report on our increased offertory efforts will be published as soon as 
we collect our fall giving data.  Sunday contributions are the number one 
source of income for our parish and we are thankful and extremely grateful 
to our parishioners for their financial support.   Thank you!!!  

NEW MEMBERS 
 
 
 
 

Our parish welcomes the following new members who have joined  
our faith community: 

 
Fulton, Odile, Adelaida, Bruno and Stacy and Byron Clift 
               Camilo Velez   Joseph, Jenn, Emilia, and Luca  
Mark, Danielle, Delaney, and Mark  Patricola 
               Van Wert   Cornell Hess 
Matthew, Meredith, Madalynne,   Hubert Alexander 
               and Matthew Wolski 
Ryan, Jillian, Graham, and Keegan 
               O’Hara 
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COUNTING OUR BLESSINGS 
                

                August 7, 2016                    August 6, 2017 
          
Sunday Offering          $  12,397.00    338 Env.       $ 13,073.00   327 Env. 
Mission Co-Op Plan    $    3,401.00      78 Env.       $      875.00     66 Env. 
Online Parish Giving  $    1,416.75 *                       $   3,802.33 
 
               
* - August 2016 Weekly Average                       
 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR THE FEAST OF THE  
ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED VIRGIN MARY 

 
Monday, August 14th  7:00PM Vigil 
Tuesday, August 15th 7:00AM, 9:00AM, 7:00PM 

ANNUAL MISSION CO-OP APPEAL  
 
Father Honest Munishi, CSSp, will be visiting our parish next weekend, August 
19/20 to speak at all the Masses on behalf of the Spiritans.  The Spiritans are an 
international community engaged in a wide range of missionary activity in over 60 
countries throughout the world. Fr. Honest is from Tanzania and has served in 
pastoral ministry in Zimbabwe.  He presently serves as parish priest of a Spiritan 
parish in Baltimore, MD. To learn more about the Spiritans, please visit their web-
site at http://spiritans.org.    



H.O.P.E.  
(Helping Other  

People Everyday) 
 
 
 
 

H.O.P.E. is a group of concerned 
parishioners who are willing to 
help  
anyone in the geographical bound-
aries of our parish.  
What we do: Visit shut-ins; pre-
pare meals in a crisis situation; 
grocery shop or run errands for 
shut-ins; take others to the grocery 
store; take people to Mass one day 
a month; drive to medical  
appointments, bank, post office, 
etc.  
What we CANNOT do: 
Transport people in wheelchairs, 
be called as an  
emergency ride, do personal care 
(feeding, bathing, toileting, house  
cleaning, or respite care), respond 
on short notice. (If possible, please 
give us 2 weeks notice).  
To volunteer for H.O.P.E. or to use 
H.O.P.E., call Pat Furst at 215-
801-0820.  
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WINE National Catholic Women’s Conference  
 
Join women from the greater Philadelphia area and across the country for the first-
ever National Catholic Women’s Conference hosted by WINE: Women In the New 
Evangelization! Dynamic Catholic speakers Kelly Wahlquist, Teresa Tomeo, Kitty 
Cleveland and Sarah Christmyer will inspire you and musician Amanda Vernon 
will rejuvenate your spirit. The day will include time for Mass, Confession, prayer, 
rest, socializing, and shopping. Saturday, October 21, 2017, National Shrine of Our 
Lady of Czestochowa, Doylestown, PA. Special group rate available, so bring your 
friends! For more information & to register, visit wineconference.org. 
(Please note: Last year’s women’s conference sold out five weeks in advance, so 
register today!) 

HAVE FURNITURE TO  
DONATE? 
Contact:  Goodwill Industries 
215-822-2708 x 320 
Attn: Patty 

Philadelphia Catholic  
Grandparents Association  

Conference 
 
 
 
 
 

Join with other Grandparents for a day of learning, sharing, prayer and sup-
port with keynote speakers, Catherine Wiley, Founder, International Catho-
lic Grandparents Association & Jim & Joy Pinto, EWTN's Jim & Joy 
Show. Topics to include: Your Biblical Mandate, the importance of Grand-
parents to the Church, the Family and Society, Grandparenting in Secular 
Times, Practical, Secular and Spiritual Catechesis. Ending with celebration 
of Holy Mass. Sat, August 26, 2017, 8:30 AM – 5:15 PM St. Charles Bor-
romeo Seminary, Wynnewood, PA. For more info & to register, visit phil-
lycatholiclife.org 

CALLING ALL GARDNERS! 
 
If you have cuttings from your garden and would like to 
share them to help decorate the altar during the summer 
months, we would be very grateful! 
Let us know by calling the rectory and we can arrange to 
pick them up or you can drop them at a pre-arranged 
time in the Church. 
Thank you! 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
 
We welcome: Braden Conor Durkin, Ronan Jonathan Karo, Charles Fran-
cis Kennedy, Emersyn Reese Kron, Madelyn Rose Paravecchia, James Jo-
seph Petrillo, and Addison Margaret Strauss.  These children were recently 
baptized into our Catholic Faith.  
 
The Sacrament of Baptism is normally administered on Sundays at 
12:45P.M. Pre-Jordan class, for the first child only, is required for par-
ents. Class is held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 PM in room 2B 
on the 2nd floor of the Meeting Center. Parents, please call the rectory to 
register for the class or for a Baptism. 

OPENING DAY  
FOR ALL SEMINARIANS 

 
 
On Tuesday, August 22nd, St. Charles 
will welcome her College, Pre-
Theology, Spiritual Year, and Theolo-
gate seminarians to the 2017-2018 
academic year. May St. Charles Bor-
romeo intercede for them as they en-
gage the process of Formation for the 
Priesthood. 



Take cour-
age; get up, 
he is calling  
you.                                                     
Mk 10:49 

Simply Visit:  www.formed.org   
Enter Our Parish Code:  40742e 
Register yourself and enjoy the content  
available to you and your family! 

GET FORMED  
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JUBILEE  
PRAYER OF CONSECRATION 

 
Hail, Mother of the Lord, Virgin 
Mary, Queen of the Rosary of Fati-
ma!  Blessed among all women, you 
are the image of the Church dressed 
in the Paschal light, you are the hon-
or of our people, you are the triumph  
over the mark of evil. 
Prophecy of the merciful Love of 
the Father, Teacher of the Annuncia-
tion of the Good News of the Son, 
Sign of the burning Fire of the Holy 
Spirit, teach us, in the valley of joys 
and sorrows, the eternal truths that 
the Father reveals to the little ones.   
Show us the strength of your mantle 
of protection.  In your Immaculate 
Heart, be the refuge of sinners and 
the way that leads to God.   
In unity with my brethren, In Faith, 
Hope and Love, I surrender myself 
to you.  In unity with my brethren, 
through you, I consecrate myself to 
God, O Virgin of the Rosary of Fati-
ma.   
And thus surrounded by the Light 
that comes from your hands, I will 
give Glory to the Lord for ever and 
ever.  Amen. 

** CALLING ALL RUNNERS AND WALKERS ** 
 
A Baby’s Breath’s RUN FOR LIFE 5K Race and 1mile fun run/walk will 
take place on Saturday, October 14, 2018 at Tyler State Park at the Arts 
Center off Richboro Road in Newtown.  This race benefits the ongoing 
mission of A Baby’s Breath in Warminster to provide assistance to women 
confronted with the challenge of a crisis pregnancy  to choose life for her 
child.  A Baby’s Breath offers free pregnancy tests, ultra-sounds, pre-natal 
classes and counseling, parenting classes, and more.  Share in this im-
portant mission by coming out to support our Run for Life! 
Register online at www.ababysbreath.org under Warminster events.  Cost 
is $25 for adults.  Children under 18 & students 21 & under are only 
$15.  Family registration is available for $40.  Sponsors are also encour-
aged to register on line or call our race hotline at 267-275-4097.  All pro-
ceed benefit A Baby’s Breath of Warminster.   

Reboot Live! Coming in the fall of 2017!  
 

 
 
 
 
St. Philip Neri is pleased to announce that Chris Stefanick and his life-changing 
event Reboot Live! will be held on October 5, 2017 from 7:00 PM to 9:30 PM in 
church.    
Let internationally renowned speaker and author Chris Stefanick, along with top 
performing live music artists, help you REDISCOVER God, and REDISCOVER 
the life you were made for. Reboot Live! is the fun, inspiring and practical experi-
ence for all (ages 12 and up) of applying the beauty and genius of the Gospel to 
every aspect of your life, from prayer and spirituality, to work, dating, marriage, 
parenting, health and more! Tickets are $20.00 and there will be limited amount of 
tickets available so do not delay before the event is sold out. For more information 
or to purchase your tickets go to: www.reallifecatholic.com/reboot. On the website 
you will find more information on the event as well as a listing of the upcoming 
Reboot Live! events.  Look for October 5th and St. Philip Neri Church to purchase 
online. 

SERVANTS OF MARY 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Join us to pray the rosary with 
families and youth: 
 
7:00PM every Wednesday evening 
in the Grotto (every night in Sep-
tember) 
10:00AM Healing Hour in the  
Adoration Chapel  
3:00PM Sacred Heart/Divine Mer-
cy Reparation in the Adoration 
Chapel  
9:00AM Every First Saturday in 
the Grotto followed by Tea  
 

Hot Topics are one-off opportunities to engage 
youth and YDංඌർංඉඅൾ groups with the issues that 
are impacting their lives. Countering the relativ-
ism that drives the culture today, Hot Topics helps 
youth engage their critical thinking without being 
spoon-fed the answers. Each discussion puts the 
topic-at-hand within the framework of Catholic 
teaching, but gives members a chance to own their 
conclusions and, ultimately, allows them to give a 
"defense" of the Truth in their world. Or, as the 

Apostle Paul stated: “Rather, speaking the truth in love, we are to grow up in every 
way into him who is the head, into Christ” (Ephesians 4:15). 



ST. IGNATIUS OF ANTIOCH  
SCHOOL            
“A Blue Ribbon School of 
Excellence”  
“A Community of Faith,  
Academics and Service” 

                      215-493-3867 

From the Religious Education Office …   
This month, the PREP Office is open from 
9:30 a.m. on. 
REMINDER:  PREP classes begin on Sep-
tember 10, 11, and 13.  It is time to get in 
those registration forms for the 2017 – 2018 

PREP year.  Stop in to register, or send it in the mail, or 
drop off the registrations at the rectory.  You can download 
the forms on the parish website. 
HELP NEEDED:   PREP needs classroom aides at all 
three sessions (mostly Sunday at 10:45) and a door monitor 
for the Monday and the Wednesday evening sessions.  If 
you have never volunteered for us before, you don’t know 
what you’re missing!  Want to join us? 
PREP FACULTY:  All teachers must attend one of two 
Faculty Meetings.  You can choose Monday, Aug. 28, at 
7:00 p.m., in the Religious Education Center, or Tuesday, 
Sept. 5, at 7:00 p.m., in the Religious Education Center.  
Classroom Aides and Door Monitors are welcome to join 
us. 
PRIVATE CATHOLIC SCHOOL PARENTS:  If you 
are a parishioner and the parent of a 6th grade student in a 
private, Catholic school (e.g. Grey Nun Academy), please 
come to a brief meeting in the Religious Education Office, 
on Thursday, September 14, at 6:30 p.m. to register your 
child for the Sacrament of Confirmation and get the paper-
work needed. 
REGISTRATION FOR 2017 – 2018 PREP YEAR 
All PREP families should bring the completed registra-
tion form (1 per child) and tuition fee to the PREP Of-
fice or send it to us in the mail. 
If you are new to the parish or will have children entering 
kindergarten or grade 1 in the fall, please stop in our office 
for information and registration materials or call 215-493-
5204.  We will also need a copy of your child’s Baptismal 
certificate unless he/she was baptized here at St. Ignatius 
Church. 
Parents of students who will be entering grades 7-12 in 
the fall:  Please encourage your  sons and daughters to 
continue their Religious Education after Confirmation.  
Confirmation is a beginning, not an end.  Don’t deprive 
your older kids the chance to learn more about who God is 
and what he is all about.  We all know how much we need 
God in our lives.  
“Special Needs” PREP class:   Parents, are you aware 
that we have a PREP class for students with special needs?  
This class meets on Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m.  If we could 
help to give your child a religious education in a small 
group environment, please give Annmarie a call at 215-493
-5204. 

Youth and Young Adult 
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FAMILY MINISTRY 
 
Parish Playground Playdates       
June 29th - August 24th THURSDAYS 
@ 9:30-10:30 
Take trips to playgrounds over the summer?  Why not 
make it an opportunity to get some fresh air while de-
veloping friendships? 
Join us for 9:00 AM Mass beforehand. 
Keep up to date on Facebook: 
St. Ignatius Yardley Family Ministry  

Theology of the Body Institute and Anthem  
 
 
 
 
Theology on Tap Presents: HUMANAE VITAE 
Wednesday, August 23 at 7PM 
Borghi's | 4 N. Main Street in Chalfont 
Is Pope Paul VI's teaching on Human Life still relevant 50 
years later? What does it mean to be a human being?  
Join Daniel Drain MTS, a PhD candidate at the Pope St. John 
Paul II Institute for Marriage and Family Studies, as he asks 
the unpopular and difficult questions about Church teaching 
and human life.  
All young adults ages 21-35 are welcome. No RSVP neces-
sary, drinks and food at attendee's expense. 
 
For more details, check out the Catholic Young Adults of 
Bucks County on Facebook or contact us at BucksCatholi-
cYA@gmail.com. 

 
School Office hours: Month of July 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays  
10:00 AM to 2:00PM 
Call: 215-493-3867 before coming to the 
building. 

Registration for the coming school year is available by 
calling 215-493-3867 or by emailing:  
siprincipal@sischool.org. 

 
We are accepting registration for Pre K 3 
through 8th grade classes. We offer a rigorous 
academic program intertwined with our reli-
gious curriculum. Give your child a strong 

foundation. Check us out! Our 2017 graduating class 
earned $273,000 in high school scholarships! 


